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Overview 

Background • The subject property consists of a vacant parcel located within the “Aurora” 

Urban Centre, which is an evolving mixed-use (commercial and residential) 

area located in the east part of the city – adjacent to the Regina Bypass. 

• Development of the subject property is guided by the policies of the 

Southeast Regina Neighbourhood Plan (SENP), which identifies it as 

forming part of a potential Urban Centre. 

• In 2022, City Council applied the Urban Centre designation to the subject 

property, which means that residential development can proceed in the 

near-term (the residential phasing policy does not apply). 

 
 

Proposal • The applicant proposes to develop 220 dwelling units in the form of 

“stacked” townhouses (a basement unit with a separate unit above). 

• This proposal meets the definition of “Building, Planned Group” (multiple 

buildings on one parcel); therefore, it must be pursued through the 

Discretionary Use process, in accordance with the applicable zoning – 

Mixed Large Market Zone.  

• 307 parking stalls are proposed, which equates to 1.4 parking stalls/ unit. 

(minimum requirement is 1.0 parking stall/ unit)  
Additional Information 

Process  

(Discretionary 

Use )  

• A Discretionary Use is a land-use, identified in the Zoning Bylaw, that 

requires review, and a decision, by either the Development Officer or City 

Council based on established review criteria.  

• Generally, applications that have little or no concerns noted by the public 

are decided by the Development Officer.  

• Applications requiring City Council’s decision will be sent, first, to Regina 

Planning Commission for review and a recommendation. Any person is 

free to address Regina Planning Commission or City Council.  

• If you wish to be kept informed about the date and time of meetings (if 

any), or the outcome this application be sure to give the City your contact 

information.  

• Refer to the Application Review Process on the back of the page. 

 
 

Status Updates Visit Regina.ca/proposeddevelopment for updates on this application 

Contact 

David Ferrone, City Planner I 

Planning & Development Services  

proposeddevelopment@regina.ca / 306-777-7000 

http://www.regina.ca/proposeddevelopment
mailto:proposeddevelopment@regina.ca
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